May 4, 2015
FILED VIA WEB PORTAL AND ABC LMI
Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities

Dockets UE-150204 and UG-150205
Dear Mr. King:

Avista, consumer affairs staff for Commission Staff, and Public Counsel are reviewing language for the customer comment notice that will be included with customer bills informing customers about the pending general rate case.  While the parties have yet to finalize the notice, we are close and anticipate completing the process in the near future.  When we do, we will file a final status update.  This update will be provided no later than June 1, 2015.

Sincerely,

Lisa W. Gafken
Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Division
(206) 464-6595
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